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Fort Lauderdale International Film Festival’s Awards Party   
“Raised the Roof” and Funds while Celebrating the 94th Academy Awards®  

 
 
Fort Lauderdale, FL (3/30/22) – When we hear Oscars, we think about the glittering gowns on 
the red carpet and powerful speeches. But, if you are in South Florida and hear about the Oscars, 
you are thinking about the most dazzling party in town, hosted by philanthropist and Fort 
Lauderdale International Film Festival’s Chairman of the Board Steven Savor, at the stunning 
private estate, Villa de Palma.   

Just like the Oscars, the red carpet fashion is a must-see. The evening held all the glitz and glamor 
of Hollywood’s biggest night and included an open bar with the best champagne, plentiful 
platters of Sushi, and a delicious feast of seafood, chicken, and tropical salads.  

The evening was full of life and celebration. Guests were entertained by DJ Mimi Sunset Girl Band 
and viewed the Oscars® on three giant screens indoors and outdoors.  

The event raised funds for the Fort Lauderdale International Film Festival (FLIFF), now in its 37 th 
year. The 10-day annual cinematic event returns on Nov.4  and continues thru Nov. 13, 2022, 
bringing film talent from around the globe and audiences together to celebrate American 
Independent and International cinema. The festival premieres over 100 films showcasing a 
diverse selection of genres and champions both emerging and esteemed artists. For details visit 
www.fliff.com    
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